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I would like to give my backing to the Lidl planned for the old spotted cow site, as an older member of the
community I would very much not to have to travel to Lidl in Brighouse or to have to get into town, we have
suffered with a lack of larger supermarkets in the area and the addition of ALDI and Lidl will be welcomed to
the area, Sainsbury’s will still flourish and hopefully their prices would come down to match their Shaw head

store





